
 
 
 
Subject:  Cancellation – Lenten Luncheon, March 18 – Please notify your guests 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Your health and safety are very important to us.  Given the number of guests planning to attend 
Catholic Charities’ Lenten Luncheon, and in consultation with Archbishop Listecki, we feel the 
most prudent course of action is to cancel our Lake Country gathering at St. Anthony on the 
Lake Parish on Wednesday, March 18.  Please notify guests you have invited.   
 
With new cases of COVID-19 identified in local counties, we are following recommendations 
from the Wisconsin Department of Health and Governor Evers to take necessary actions that 
will slow the spread of this disease including canceling gatherings of large groups.  
 
At this time, it is too early to say when we may be able to reschedule the luncheon. We will 
keep you informed when we are able to determine a safe time to resume our gathering.  
 
For you and our most generous sponsors of the Lenten Luncheons, your support and friendship 
are very important for those served by Catholic Charities, individuals impacted by poverty who 
rely on us for care that improves their well-being and everyday life.  Proceeds of the luncheon 
directly support the programs and services of Catholic Charities.  To help offset the impact of 
canceling the luncheons, we welcome and invite your luncheon payment as a donation for our 
mission.   
 
Please contact Jay Sugar at jsugar@ccmke.org or 414-769-3543 with any questions.  
 
Thank you for understanding.   
 
Catholic Charities. 
 


